
Subject:	RE:	Oak	View	Estates	Project
From:	"Carrasco,	Jesus"	<JCarras@lasd.org>
Date:	7/24/18,	5:05	PM
To:	"Kearney,	Kevin"	<kkearney@cityofbradbury.org>

We	do	comment	on	large	projects,	I	will	attend,	thanks….	

	

Jess	Carrasco,	Lieutenant

Temple	Station

Operations	Lieutenant

8838	E.	Las	Tunas	Drive

Temple	City,	CA	91780

Office:	(626)	292-3302

Cell:	(818)	624-3868

	

From:	Kevin	Kearney	[mailto:kkearney@cityofbradbury.org]	
Sent:	Tuesday,	July	24,	2018	4:57	PM
To:	Carrasco,	Jesus	<JCarras@lasd.org>
Subject:	RE:	Oak	View	Estates	Project

	

Hi	Jess,

	

Does	the	Sheriffs	Department	ever	get	involved	with	reviewing	and	commenting	on	large	projects?		This	one	is	about	a	200	
acres.		The	Fire	Department	has	a	review	process,	but	does	law	enforcement	typically?

	

	

Kevin	R.	Kearney
City	Manager	|	City	of	Bradbury	
600	Winston	Avenue,	Bradbury,	California	91008
O:	(626)	358-3218	|	F:	(626)	303-5154	|	kkearney@cityofbradbury.org	<mailto:kkearney@cityofbradbury.org>		

	

From:	Carrasco,	Jesus	[mailto:JCarras@lasd.org]	
Sent:	Tuesday,	July	24,	2018	4:54	PM
To:	Kevin	Kearney	<kkearney@cityofbradbury.org	<mailto:kkearney@cityofbradbury.org>	>
Subject:	FW:	Oak	View	Estates	Project
Importance:	High

	

Hi	Kevin,	should	I	be	attending	this?		Thanks…	

	

Jess	Carrasco,	Lieutenant

Temple	Station

Operations	Lieutenant

8838	E.	Las	Tunas	Drive

Temple	City,	CA	91780

Office:	(626)	292-3302

Cell:	(818)	624-3868

	

From:	Nelson,	Trayci	[mailto:tnelson@mbakerintl.com]	
Sent:	Tuesday,	July	24,	2018	12:53	PM
To:	ldmasso@aol.com	<mailto:ldmasso@aol.com>	;	armstrongwalker@gmail.com	<mailto:armstrongwalker@gmail.com>	;	Carrasco,	
Jesus	<JCarras@lasd.org	<mailto:JCarras@lasd.org>	>;	dgilbertson@rkagroup.com	<mailto:dgilbertson@rkagroup.com>	
Subject:	Oak	View	Estates	Project
Importance:	High



	

Good	afternoon,

	

My	name	is	Trayci	Nelson	and	I	am	the	Contract	Planner	for	the	City	on	the	Oak	View	Estates	project.		The	City	of	
Bradbury	is	reviewing	the	above	referenced	project		for	possible	future	entitlements	and	development	and	we	would	like	
your	input.		Please	review	the	materials	and	provide	any	written	feedback	you	may	have.		As	the	memo	indicates,	City	
staff	will	be	hosting	a	Development	Services	Group	(DSG)	meeting	on	August	22,	at	Bradbury	City	Hall	and	would	like	for	
you	to	attend	to	discuss	the	project	and	your	findings	in	general,	an	invitation	will	be	forthcoming.		If	you	have	any	
questions	or	need	additional	information,	please	call	me	at	either	number	listed	below	or,	feel	free	to	email	me	here	
and	at	tnelson@cityofbradbury.org	<mailto:tnelson@cityofbradbury.org>		.		Finally,	If	you	would	like	a	full	size	hard	
copy	of	the	map	please	email	your	address	and	I	will	mail	one	immediately.

	

Thank	you

	

	

Trayci	Benjamin-Nelson	|Principal	Planner/Senior	Project	Manager	|	Michael	Baker	International
3760	Kilroy	Airport	Way,	Ste.	270	|	Long	Beach,	CA	90806	|	[O]	562-200-7180	|	[M]	562-202-2492
tnelson@mbakerintl.com	<mailto:tnelson@mbakerintl.com>		|	www.mbakerintl.com	<http://www.mbakerintl.com/>	
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